
LlamaDrama presents	
The Wonderful Wizard of Oz 

based	on	the	book	by	L	Frank	Baum	

Townley	Memorial	Hall,	Fulbourn	Centre,	
Home	End,	Fulbourn.	CB21	5BS	

	Wednesday	11th	&	Friday	13th	January	2017	at	7.30pm	
&	Saturday	14th	January	2017	(2.30pm	&	7.30pm)	

NB	–	NO	performance	on	Thursday	12th	January	

LlamaDrama	is	thrilled	to	bring	you,	early	in	the	New	Year,	a	brand	new	adaptation	

of	the	much-loved	story,	The	Wonderful	Wizard	of	Oz,	which	has	a	talented	cast	of	
over	20	adults	and	children,	 many	of	whom	live	within	

Fulbourn	itself,	who	will	 bring	all	the	best	loved	
(AND	most	hated!)	 characters	of	the	book	to	

life,	whilst	adding	original	 touches.		There	will	be	
colourful	costumes,	great	 effects,	and	new	songs,	

which	you	will	find	yourself	 humming	as	you	leave!	

LlamaDrama	was	established	 over	15	years	ago	and	put	

on	many	pantos	and	other	 productions	in	the	Fenland	
area,	and	is	now	bringing	this	 wonderful	family	show	to	

the	Townley	Memorial	Hall	at	 the	Fulbourn	Centre,	which	
has	a	large	car	park,	a	large	Bar	and	modern	facilities.			Soft	drinks/wine/sweets	and	

ice-cream	will	be	available	in	the	Hall,	with	additional	drinks	available	at	the	Bar.	

The	show	is	directed	by	Andrew	Clark	and	produced	by	Carole	Ransom,	who	have	put	
on,	for	St	John’s	Players	(the	Hall’s	‘resident’	group),	many	large-scale	productions,	

including	Les	Misérables,	The	Crucible,	Pride	&	Prejudice,	Jane	Eyre,	and	Nightmare.	

Tickets	are	£9	(adults),	£7	(Senior	Citizens	60	and	over)	and	£5	(children	16	and	

under)	and	can	be	reserved	online	at	www.llamadrama.org.uk	or	telephone	the	Box	
Office	on	01354	694782	(please	leave	a	message	if	necessary	and	we	will	return	the	

call	if	you	leave	your	phone	number),	or	you	can	email	the	Box	Office	at:	
boxoffice@llamadrama.org.uk		Unreserved	seats	can	be	bought	on	the	door.			

PLEASE	NOTE	THAT	THERE	ARE	NO	BOOKING	CHARGES	ON	ANY	TICKETS	-	EVEN	
MORE	REASON	TO	COME	AND	SEE	THIS	MARVELLOUS	SHOW!	


